
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 
- May 4th – Carnival @ CCUS 
- May 4th- Book Fair Opens 

- May 7th- Snow Make-Up Day, SCHOOL 
IS IN SESSION 

- May 7th- 3rd Grade to Freedom Center 
- May 10th & 11th – 5th Grade Chicago Trip 
- May 14th- Grades 3, 4, 5 Good Behavior 

Trip to Miami Rec Center 
- May 14th- 2nd Grade to Newport Aquarium 
- May 15th- Grades K, 1, 2 Good Behavior 

Trip to Miami Rec Center 
- May 16th- Preschool Graduation 
- May 16th- Talent Show @ 1pm 

                     -May 17th – Field Day 
- May 18th – 5th Grade 

Celebration//Farewell 
- May 18th – Last Day of School/ Report 

Cards Sent Home 

-  

 

      ISTEP Part II Testing: 

• 3rd- 5th Graders will be taking the Part II, 
multiple-choice portion of the ISTEP 
Test.  This will be a computer-based 
test.  The 4th and 5th grade students will 
finish testing on May 2nd.  3rd Grade is 
finished. 
2018-2019 School Year: 

• Please note that school starts on 
August 8, 2018.  We look forward to 
having your K-5 student at CCUS next 
school year. 
 

• HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER 
BREAK! GOOD LUCK TO OUR 5TH 
GRADERS AS THEY HEAD TO 
UCMS! 
 

 

 

Summer Activity/Learning 

Extension: 

 
• Please continue to have your child read 

throughout the summer.  It would also 
be beneficial to have your child practice 
math facts/number sense problems to 
continue their math learning during the 
summer.  This will greatly help them 
when they return on August 8th. 

 

 
                      

April Character Trait: 
Honesty 

“Choosing to be truthful in whatever you 
say or do.” 

 
CCUS will be discussing honesty all 

month long and how we can be honest 
with one another.” 

Miscellaneous Information: 
- Please remember that if you are 

going to walk your student to class, 
you will first need to stop at the 

office and sign in and get a visitor 
pass. 

- If your child is ill and will not attend 
school, please try to call their 

absence in to the office by 
8:30a.m. 

- If you have an updated phone 
number or email address, please 

make sure you notify us here at the 
school.  It is important that we have 

up-to-date information. 

 
 
 
 

 

Class Dojo: 
Your child’s teacher is using Class Dojo to monitor 

student behavior and stay in communication with you at 
home.  The school also sends many reminders to you 
through Dojo.  If you are not signed up, please contact 

your child’s teacher. 

 


